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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) plans to resurface Woodland Boulevard (U.S. 17-92) from 
Wisconsin Avenue in Orange City to north of Taylor Road (State Road (S.R.) 15A) in DeLand to extend the life of 
the existing roadway.  
 

Pedestrian safety improvements include extending the medians to create a refuge for pedestrians crossing at the 
south side of Minnesota Avenue; the north, east and west side of Firehouse Road; and the north and south sides of 
Orange Camp Road/McGregor Road (see graphic below). Also, the project will add 7-foot-wide marked bike lanes 
from Orange Camp Road to Taylor Road and fill in sidewalk gaps from Wisconsin Avenue to Firehouse Road. 
 

Other improvements include adding lighting at the intersections of Firehouse Road and Orange Camp Road, at the 
new sidewalk crossings at the S.R. 472 ramps and under the S.R. 472 bridge. Drainage improvements and 
updating curb ramps to Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards is also included. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2024 $    1.6 million 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - summer 2024 $    9.8 million 
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